
 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
  
 
 
 
In relation to your inquiry on the occasion of an article published in the daily Business.hr on 

May 9, 2011, which states that the realization of a program within the framework of Model 

C (of the Croatian Government’s anti-recession program) is expected, and in accordance 

with this, the entry of the state in Varteks’s ownership structure, we hereby inform you that 

in line with the Guidelines on Aid to Entrepreneurs in Difficulties (Model C) within the 

context of Government measures for economic recovery and development Varteks has 

drawn up an Integral Business and Financial Restructuring Plan, which it submitted to the 

Ministry of Economy, Labour and Entrepreneurship on July 30, 2010, and it has submitted 

a request in accordance with the Guidelines on Aid to Entrepreneurs in Difficulties 

(according to Model C). In line with this, we expect a positive answer to our request, about 

which we will inform the Zagreb Stock Exchange according to the rules of the first 

quotation.   
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